
Wheaton Community Radio Amateurs  
Minutes of the Club Meeting for September 2022 
 
The meeting was called to order by the vice president, Roger Bassett, W9RAF, in the absence of the regular presiding officer.  The minutes 
were recorded by Steve Peterson, N9OA, secretary as the regular presiding officer.  The meeting was held at 418 N. County Farm Rd., 
Wheaton, IL, and W9RAF, KB9FYL, N9OA, KD9JSA, N9CBA, KA9KDC, KD9WPA, K9GIS, HA3HSW, AC9VW, K9JAU, N9NYZ, KC9YFI, and 
the lovely KC9IJO were in attendance. 
 
KA3HSW made a motion to approve the minutes for the July meeting which was seconded by N9NYX.  The motion passed, and the minutes 
were approved as submitted. 
 
No officers had reports. 
 
AC9VW reported that the RAB met on August 31 where they discussed testing the new repeater at his home and that they are looking at 
Bellwood and The Esplanade as locations for the 145.39 repeater. 
 
KA9KDC reported that the website was updated this morning. 
 
KC9YFI reported for the Public Service / Emergency committee.  The Tour de Cure is Sunday, September 25.  Rob Orr reported that only three 
personnel are signed up to staff aid station 16 at the Bank of America Chicago Marathon.  Rob would like to see 5 personnel so additional 
infrastructure can be supported from the CSU.  The CF walk has been postponed till October 22; contact Dave Harr for details 
 
KC9YFI  reported that the fenders for the CSU are in and could be installed in a two hour process this weekend.  W9RAF reported that he is 
still working on winter storage for the CSU. 
 
Interference, training, and VE did not have reports. 
 
KA9KDC reported that the hamfest will be January 15, 2023 a the usual Kane County Fairgrounds.  Tickets are available for purchase on the 
website and consignment tickets will be available at next month’s meeting.  There will be committee meeting next month. 
 
Field Day, Holiday Party, and Membership did not have a report. 
 
There was no new  business, old business, announcements, member comments, or guest comments. 
 
N9NYX made a motion to adjourn which was seconded by KA3HSW.  The motion passed, and the meeting adjourned at 1942 hours, local 
time. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

/s/ , N9OA

Secretary 
 


